
 

 
 

July 10, 2021 
 

 
Host for the 2022 Western Canadian Ringette Championships Selected 

 
The WCRC Governance Committee is pleased to announce that the Host Association for the 2022 
Western Canadian Ringette Championships is Regina Ringette Association. Regina Ringette will 
host teams from BC, Alberta, Manitoba and Saskatchewan in March of 2022.  
 
The Host Chair of the WCRC Host Committee, Jayda McMillan with Regina Ringette Association 
wanted to pass on to everyone, "RINGETTE IS BACK!!"  After two years of Western Canadian 
Ringette Championships being canceled due to COVID-19, the Regina and Buffalo Plains Ringette 
communities are thrilled to have the opportunity to host the 2022 Western Canada Ringette 
Championships!  We look forward to welcoming all athletes and coaches along with their families 
to Queen City for the first Post-COVID-19 WCRC.”  - Jayda McMillan.  
 
The Western Canadian Ringette Championships will be returning for 2022. The Championship will 
be modified and reduced in comparison to previous Western Canadian Ringette Championships 
but the focus of the event will remain on finding the Best in West in the age groups of 18+, U19, 
U16 and U14.  
 
The 2022 WCRC will take place in Regina, Saskatchewan March 31 to April 3, 2022. For details 
related to the 2022 WCRC including modified Technical Package and event information please 
visit: www.wcrc.ca.  
 
The Westerns Governance Committee  
WCRC Governance Committee Members: Nicole Robb, BC, David Myers, AB, Ruchelle 
Himmelspeck, SK, and Lainie Wintrop, MB 
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